Dick T. Morgan,

c/o House Bldg.,

Washington, D. C.

Dear Father:-

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your favor of January 29th regarding the Todd matter. I was called upon very suddenly to make a trip to Morman Sunday evening and therefore did not get my usual letter written to you. Returned from there yesterday evening. I will try to write you ti night.

I want to again call your attention to the fact that you have not yet sent me the set of books containing the situation of the different States. I want am sure that it is just a more oversight but want to be sure that I would get them.

We are all well and will try to tell you the rest of the news this evening. I remain,

Very truly y ur son.